
 
 
 

AMENDMENT NO.1 Dated 12.07.2024 

Reference EOI No.: HLL/CHO/SD/MKTG/2024-25/EOI/02 DT. 05-07-2024 

The following amendment has been incorporated in the above referred EOI No. 
HLL/CHO/SD/MKTG/2024-25/EOI/02 DT. 05-07-2024 for Empanelment of Business 
Associate / Strategic Business Partner for the Manufacture and Supply of Nutraceuticals and 
Pharmaceutical formulations for 36 Months  

1. ITB Section – 1, II. Scope of Work (Page No. 9, Clause. C)  

FOR 

Bidder should have minimum 3 years of experience in manufacturing and supplying nutraceuticals 
& Pharmaceutical formulations to government institutions. (Should be supported with relevant 
documents). They should have supplied similar products to the state/central Governments worth 
Rs. 10 Crores cumulatively during the previous three financial years 

MAY BE READ AS 

Bidder should have minimum 3 years of experience in manufacturing and supplying nutraceuticals 
& Pharmaceutical formulations to government institutions / Exports. (Should be supported with 
relevant documents). They should have supplied similar products to the state / central 
Governments / Exports worth Rs. 10 Crores cumulatively during the previous three financial years 

2. ITB Section – 2, Clause 7, Preparation of Bids (Page No. 13, Point No 7.2 Clause. f),  

FOR 

Documentary proof with relevant documents for establishing minimum 3 years of experience in 
manufacturing and supplying of nutraceutical & Pharmaceutical products to any government 
institutions. Bidder should have supplied similar products to the state/central Governments worth 
Rs. 10 Crores cumulatively during the previous three financial years. 

MAY BE READ AS 

Documentary proof with relevant documents for establishing minimum 3 years of experience in 
manufacturing and supplying of nutraceutical & Pharmaceutical products to any government 
institutions / Exports. Bidder should have supplied similar products to the state / central 
Governments / Exports worth Rs. 10 Crores cumulatively during the previous three financial 
years. 

3. Annexure 07, Checklist (Page No. 37, Point No.6) 

FOR 

Documentary proof with relevant documents for establishing minimum 3 years of experience in 
manufacturing and supplying of nutraceutical & Pharmaceutical products to any government 
institutions. They should have supplied similar products to the state/central Governments worth 
Rs. 10 Crores cumulatively during the previous three years. 

MAY BE READ AS 

Documentary proof with relevant documents for establishing minimum 3 years of experience in 
manufacturing and supplying of nutraceutical & Pharmaceutical products to any government 
institutions / Exports. Bidder should have supplied similar products to the state / central 
Governments / Exports worth Rs. 10 Crores cumulatively during the previous three financial 
years. 
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